
   

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  

  

        Attendance 
The overall attendance this week 
(September 10th to September 14th) was 
97%. 

Well done to Jays for 98.7% attendance! 

             

This Week’s News 
We have great news—the swimming pool is back in ac-

tion. The first group in 
the pool on Tuesday 
were Y3/Y4 (left). They 
are warming up with a 
game of ‘Sharks and 
Dolphins’ in the photo. 
We hope to continue 
using the pool until at 
least half term. The 

weather will determine how much we can continue af-
ter the October break but as long as it is not too cold 
we will carry on. 

Year 4 had their first 
ukulele lesson this 
week with Mr Clark. 
This is an amazing op-
portunity that we are 
delighted to be able to 
offer the whole class. 
Individual music les-
sons are available in school to all year groups from the 
piano to drums. Please see Mrs Glen in the office for 
more information. 

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend the 
‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions. I hope you found the in-
formation useful. For those of you who were not able 
to come, the information will be shared with you in the 
class overviews. If you have any questions/worries, 
please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher, 
however, they are not available in the morning when 
they are in class. Instead, please leave a message in the 
office or speak to your child’s teacher at the end of 
the day.   

                            This Week’s Awards     
                           

 Writer of the Week       
      Amy (Year 5) 

      Mathematician of the Week  
      Valentina (Year 3)                     

 Reader of the Week 
 Sam (Owls) 

 Citizen of the Week 
 Emily T (Year 5) 

Friday 

September 14th 2018 

 Next Week  
Clubs begin this week                            

 
Monday 17th September Wrens in full time, 
Dance club, Band 
Tuesday 18th September Football, Choir, Splash 
club 
Wednesday 19th September Drama workshops 
for Y3-Y6, Ground Force, Gymnastics 
Thursday 20th September  Handball/basketball, 
Fitness fun                                                                  
Friday 21st September  World Peace Day, Y6 
swimming at the Langton, Athletics/multi-skills, 
rugby    

                                                                
Dates for your Diary—Term 1                  

Tuesday 25th September  Y4 to the Beaney Museum                                                                          

Wednesday 26th September Y3 to the Beaney Muse-

um                                                                                   

Wednesday 3rd October Individual Pupil photos  

Thursday 4th October Harvest Festival church service 

2:30 pm  - parents welcome                                                                             

Friday 12th October Parent Celebration Assembly at 

new time 2:30 pm, Chill Factor 6:30 pm               

Wednesday 17th October Parents’ Evening            

Thursday 18th October Parents’ Evening                     

Friday 19th October End of term 1      

Homework Survey  

 You should have received a homework questionnaire 

if your child is in Jays or above. This will help the class 

teachers to set homework for their class. Please com-

plete and return by next Friday, Thank you. Mrs Duhig 

has a Thursday homework club at lunchtime if your 

child needs help or has not had time to complete it.                          


